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December 16, 2008

Re: Letter of Recommendation from Central Broward Water Control District
To whom it may concern,

Robert J. Ross, P.E., currently with Ross Engineering located in Davie, Florida, worked
closely with Central Broward Water Control District under the District Engineer contract
from 2000-2003. Robert was very helpful and responsive on a variety of tasks performed
under this contract including: (1) Reviewing paving, grading and drainage plans, plats
and as-builts and updating District design criteria; (2) Updating the District’s Western C-
11 Facilities Report by performing a stormwater master plan for the Western C-11 Basin
that included XP-SWMM modeling of the C-11, Central Broward secondary canals, City
of Weston’s and South Broward Drainage District facilities that ultimately pump into the
SFWMD C-11 canal; (3) Assisted with culvert upgrades design and as-built plans on
some key canal culvert crossings to minimize head losses upstream on more severe storm
events. Robert coordinated very closely with me on a weekly basis and truly helped me in
performing the day-to-day engineering necessary for Central Broward Water Control
District to achieve it’s goals.

Ross Engineering and their staff are highly respected by the local municipalities and
public agencies. They perform their services in a timely fashion and keep their
construction costs to a minimum.

It is my pleasure to recommend Ross Engineering to provide civil and water resources
engineering services that they may be considered to perform.

Sincereltz-, ’ﬂg

Mike Crowley
District Manager



